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Oregon Progressive Party
Position on Bill at 2018
Session of Oregon Legislature:

 HJR 203:    Support

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party supports HJR 203, which proposes an
amendment to the Oregon Constitution establishing obligation of the state
to ensure every resident of state access to effective, medically appropriate
and affordable health care.

The United States has the most expensive and least efficient health care
system of any developed nation.  Oregon should take the lead in fixing that
situation.
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